Sent May 30, 2014
Subject: Post-2011 Energy Efficiency Review Update #12 –WG 1 and WG4 Publish FINAL RECOMMENDATIONS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Stakeholders,

In the last week, both Workgroup 1 and Workgroup 4 have concluded their work. Each workgroup published an addendum to their recommendation reports. The addenda are posted here. BPA wishes to thank all stakeholders who participated in the process and the co-chairs for their time and energy in developing the recommendations. Please join us for the Regional “Big Tent” Meeting at BPA Headquarters in the New Rates Hearing Room, June 20 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. More information on that meeting here.


If you have any questions please contact Summer Goodwin, sggoodwin@bpa.gov, 503-230-3158.


